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Interest charges will resume on any 

overdue accounts beginning July 1st, 

2021. For your convenience, pay-

ments can be made online in either 

of two ways: 
 

 You can set up the town as a 

biller in your online banking.  

Search for “Reidville, Town of” 

in the list of billers.  Your ac-

count number is located on your 

invoice on the top left corner 

under your mailing address. 
 

 You can send an email transfer 

to the town at: 
 

      townofreidville@nf.aibn.com   
 

      Use taxes as the password.   
 

If you need clarification on either of 

these options, please feel free to call 

the town office. 

MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 

Congratulations to our newly elected 

councilors—Nancy Anstey, Roger 

Barrett, Lori Caines, David Reid and  

Zina Reid. At the October 12th meet-

ing David Reid was acclaimed as 

Mayor and Roger Barrett was ac-

claimed as Deputy Mayor. Council 

and Staff look forward to serving the 

community together over the next four 

years.  

 
Special thank you to our out-going 

council members Cliff Reid, Russell 

Reid and Gerald Rumbolt! 

FIREMAN’S BALL 

Unfortunately this event could not 

go ahead due to the uncertainty of 

the Vaccine Passport at that time.  

There will be a community bonfire 

on Friday, November 5th beginning 

at 6:30 p.m.  This will be held behind 

the ball field at 2 Community Square. 

There will be wieners, marshmellows 

and beverages provided, please bring 

roasting sticks and camp chairs if you 

have them!!! 

COMMUNITY BONFIRE 

HUNTING SEASON 

It is important to be careful, but it 
is still safe to be in the woods if 

you think about where you're go-
ing and you prepare properly for 

your trip. The best form of prepa-
ration is in the clothing you wear 

(blaze orange) and the places you 
choose to go. 

 
Council and Staff would like to wish 
everyone a happy and safe Hallow-
een! . Exercise extreme caution when 
driving vehicles. Be on the alert for ex-
cited children darting out in traffic 
whose vision may be obscured by 
masks. If you are driving children 
around the neighborhood, make sure 
they enter and exit the car on the curb-
side 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN 

http://reidvillenl.ca


 

 
 

 

 

Town of Reidville 

The town has received funding to do 

renovations to the town office/fire 

hall.  This work has begun and there is 

significant work being done to the 

outside of the building.  Please be 

mindful of the workers and construc-

tion material when visiting the office 
during this time. 

Yoga: Carmelita Morgan will be of-

fering Yoga at the Community Hall 

beginning on Thursday, September 

16th  @ 6:45. 

 
Zumba: Cheyenne Barrett is offer-

ing Zumba at the Community Hall on 

Tuesday evening’s beginning @ 7:30 

pm.  
 
Knitting Circle:  The knitting circle 

will be held on Monday afternoon’s 

beginning at 1:30. 

 
Aquafit: This program is offered 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

mornings at the Deer Lake Recrea-

tion Facility and will be paid for any 

residents of Reidville who register 

with the town office. 

TOWN OFFICE RENOVATIONS RECREATION/50+ NEWS 
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EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call…..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

GREETINGS 

 
The town has recently applied for trail 

work under the Community Employ-

ment Enhancement Program for the 

fall. If we are successful we will re-

quire employees who need 420 hours 

or less to qualify for Employment In-

surance. The town normally gets a call 

in early fall to see how many hours we 

need. If this is something you qualify 

for or would like more information on 

please call the office. 

CEEP 

Council will be receiving Snowclear-
ing tenders for the 2021-2022 snow 

clearing season for the Council Of-
fice, Community Hall, Fire Hall, 

Fire Hydrants, Kennels/Fire Shed, 
Chlorine Building and Walking Trail 
Parking Lot until Friday, October 

30, 2020 at 2 p.m.  Please contact 

the town office regarding specific 

snowclearing requirements prior to 
submitting your tender. Please have 

your tender in a sealed envelope and 
have it clearly marked “Snow Clear-
ing Tenders.” If you have any ques-

tions please call the town office. 
Thank you. 

SNOWCLEARING TENDER 

.JUST IN TIME FOR THE HOLI-

DAYS! 
At the Reidville Community Center, No-

vember 6th from  

10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 
Crafts, Baked Goods, Knitted Goods, 

Bottled Goods, Cakes, Beauty Products, 

Kids Toys, Fudge etc. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Everyone who 
attends, including vendors, will 
have to provide proof of vaccina-

tion at the door and masks are man-

datory. 

The town of Reidville council and 
staff would like to send out Birthday 

and Anniversary greetings to anyone 
celebrating this month!!!! We hope 

you have a fantastic day with well 
wishes for many more!!!! 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 


